
  
 

 

 
 
 

 
NORTHERN NEW MEXICO COLLEGE BOARD OF REGENTS  

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE POSTPONEMENT 
NOVEMBER 22, 2021 

 
 
 
Board of Regents Special Meeting  
 
Northern New Mexico College – VIA ZOOM 
 
The Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents Special Meeting scheduled for November 22, 2021 at 
1:30PM has been postponed to November 29, 2021 at 2:00PM.  In compliance with the Open Meetings 
Act, copies of the rescheduled meeting agenda will be made available at least 72 hours prior to the 
meeting and accessible on the college’s website at https://nnmc.edu/board-of-regents/. 
 
Please contact the Office of the President at 505-747-2140 for additional information. 

 


